
Parental Feedback from December 2011 Parent Questionnaire 

91% of parents returned the questionnaire  
Parents Responses: 

Does your child enjoy coming to school: 60%  Strongly agreed   40% Agreed  

 

My child is happy at school:   70% Strongly agreed     30%Agreed 

 

My child is well cared for at school:   70% Strongly agreed          30% Agreed 

 

 My child’s individual needs are met:  60% Strongly agreed      40%Agreed 

 

The curriculum and teaching provided meets my child’s needs well:    50% Strongly agreed     50% Agreed        

 

School support my child to help improve the quality of family life:   50% Strongly agreed     50%  Agreed        

 

I feel welcome when I come to school:  70% Strongly agreed   30% Agreed 

 

Staff at Snowflake are approachable:   70% Strongly agreed      30% Agreed  

 

There is good communication between the school and home:   50%  Strongly agreed      50%   Agreed     

 

The Head Teacher is accessible:    70% Strongly agreed      30% Agreed       

 

The Parents Group meetings are helpful:       50% Strongly agreed      50% Agreed       

 

The end of term reports are helpful and provide the information I need:  80% Strongly agreed     20%   Agreed       

 

 



Parents would like more (^^ = more than 1 parents requesting this):  

* Support with behaviour at home ^^     

* Speech and language/communication workshops  ^^ 

* Literacy and numeracy advice     

* Homework    

* respite/overnight stays   ^^ 

* Snowflake 2 (secondary school for pupils until 19 years) ^^ 

* Advice on developing self-help skills at home 

* Carole Roxburgh (ABA Consultant) attending Parents Group at least once every year 

* Tables of data information added to the End of Term Report 

 

Actions from feedback: 

- Jane Langdon (our SpLT) – Parents Group workshop 6th February 2012 (1.30pm) 
- Key Stage 2 & 3 School Journey is for 3 nights this year (12th, 13th and 14th June 2012). Key 

Stage 1 pupils will be offered a School Journey in July 2012 details to follow shortly (only 1 
overnight stay due to their age) 

- Trustees working with Senior Leadership Team to fund raise and identify suitable building for 
Snowflake 2 (Secondary School) 

- Pupils Annual Review report will contain a data spread sheet (parents are always welcome to 
come into school to see their child’s data files etc.) 

- Carole Roxburgh (ABA Consultant) will lead at least 1 Parents Group session per year 
- Parents are always welcome to request a home visit to focus on a particular area – contact 

Key Tutors or Jayne/Katie/Emily 
- Parents always welcome to visit the school to discuss a specific issue etc. 

 

 

 

 


